K-12 EDUCATORS

The We Love STEM program is proud to provide San Diego
County teachers with funding for STEM related field trips
and classrooms projects. Teachers are encouraged to
apply for funding to support a classroom project or field
trip that takes place during Spring 2017.

APPLICATIONS DUE MONDAY NOVEMBER 21, 2016
Spring 2017 grantees announced in December 2016

LOVESTEMSD.ORG/WE-LOVE-STEM-GRANTS




